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Dear NSW Government, the propsed raising of the Warragamba Dam Wall is going to destroy vital 
Koala habitat and take away water supply on many small creeks and rivers feeding the dam. You 

have the resonsability to maintain the little that is left of our Koala population and wildlife 
corridors. I am asking you to stop this development now and keep safe our koalas for future 
generations. The devastation of National Parks, public lands and wildlife habitat in NSW needs to 
stop before there is nothing left. Our air, water and environment need to come first before 

progress and development and the economy. Leave the dam the way it is! 

 


